From: R.V. Storic

Sent: 24 April 2019 11:59

To: Planning

Subject: REF; 2019 /1887/ T --- TREE SECTION
Dear Sirs

With reference to planning request for the cutting down of the Yew tree at 5
Inglewood Road, NW6 1QT.

| am against the destruction of this Yew tree at the above address.

The same neighbours at the same property have also cut down a smaller Yew tree

at the back of their iroierti in the last 12 months. The rear of their property |

Yours sincerely

Jefferson R Storic



